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Dear Ms. Cantwell: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is issuing technical co1Tections to 
California' s section 1115 demonstration, entitled, "Medi-Cal 2020" (1 l-W-11193/9). The 
technical corrections ensure that the Special Terms and Conditions (STCs) accurately reflect 
CMS' approval and state operations of the demonstration. Specifically, this technical change 
will allow the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) to accept applications from and 
designate a city to be a lead entity for the Whole Person Care Pilot Program. 

To reflect upon the agreed terms between the state and CMS, CMS has incorporated the 
technical change the state requested into the latest version of the STCs. Copies of the updated 
STCs, waiver authority, and expenditure authority are enclosed. 

Your CMS project officer, Mrs. Heather Ross, is available to address any questions you may 
have related to this correspondence. Mrs. Ross can be reached at (410) 786-3666, or 
Heather.Ross(lv,cms.hhs.gov. 

Official communications regarding official matters should be sent simultaneously to Mrs. Ross 
and Ms. Henrietta Sam-Louie, Associate Regional Administrator for the Division of Medicaid 
and Children ' s Health in our San Francisco Regional Office. Ms. Sam-Louie can be reached at 
(415) 744-3552, or at Henrietta.Sam-Louie(a)cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Garner 
Director 
Division of System Reform Demonstrations 

Enclosures 

cc: Henrietta Sam-Louie, CMS Region IX Associate Regional Administrator 
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